
 
Timothy, 
 
Good morning, 
 
Sorry I did not sent a setup of measurements. 
 
You see that throughout measurements the 30 dB attenuation was used. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Marina Cherniavsky 
 
  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Timothy R. Johnson [mailto:tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com] 

To: Marina Chernyavsky 
Subject: Re: Dekolink projects status, FCC ID:OIWDR80050W90B after 
recent uploads 
 
 
Marina, 
 
The information supplied for this appears sufficient.  However, there is a  
large difference between the results and the original power.  It appears  
that external attenuation may have been present during the test. Please add  
a justification to the data that explains why the data is lower than the  
original measured power. 
 
This should wrap up this application. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Tim 
 

To: "'Timothy R. Johnson'" <tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com> 
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